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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As part of our map work this term we are planning to take the children on a short walk 

around the local area. 

 

We hope to do this, weather permitting, week commencing 5th July.  

 

Please ensure you send your child to school each day with appropriate footwear and a 

coat or sun-cream depending on the weather.  

 

We will work in our class bubbles and ensure that we practice social distancing.    

  

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 4 team.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 4 Team   


